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IBM - CoE and Department of Information Technology jointly organized a one day 

awareness programme on “Impact of Summer Internship in Collaboration with 

IBM” on 19th February, 2019 in Sree Vidyanikethan Engineering College.  

 

Dr. A. Srinivasulu, Professor of IT and Coordinator of IBM CoE introduced the resource 

persons Mr. C. Yukthesh, Technical Specialist, IBM, Hyderabad and                     

Mr. Amarender Katkam, CEO, Smartbridge, Hyderabad. 

 

 

Mr. Yukthesh, Technical Specialist, IBM, Hyderabad, creating awareness on 

“Impact of Summer Internship” 

  



Mr. C. Yukthesh, Technical Specialist, IBM, Hyderabad created awareness on summer 

internship programme. He made it clear that IBM in collaboration with Smartbridge is 

conducting summer internship programme for four weeks on Artificial Intelligence, 

Machine Learning, Internet of Things and Embedded Systems. 

 

http://www.thesmartbridge.com/svec-internships/. 

 

Mr. Amarender Katkam, CEO, Smartbridge, Hyderabad explained the significance of 

One Week Hiring Hackathon and its benefits to the students.   

 

 

About 400 students from ECE, EEE and MCA of Sree Vidyanikethan Engineering College 

actively participated and gained valuable information on Summer Internship. 

http://www.thesmartbridge.com/svec-internships/

